Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Kittelson & Associates, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a telephone conference call to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, February 8, 2022, 2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.

PLACE: Virtually on Microsoft TEAMS

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: A Project Visioning Team (PVT) meeting will be held regarding project plans on U.S. 17/92 (N. Orlando Avenue), S.R. 414 (Maitland Boulevard), and Maitland Avenue within the City of Maitland with LYNX, the City of Maitland, Orange County, MetroPlan Orlando, and FDOT. (FPID no. 962200-1).

The purpose of this project is to evaluate possible improvements along segments of U.S. 17/92 (Orlando Avenue), S.R. 414 (Maitland Boulevard), and Maitland Avenue within the City of Maitland to improve multimodal safety, operations, and connectivity. The public meeting is being held to present information and receive agency feedback.

The meeting is being held virtually over Microsoft TEAMS.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Like Liu by email at lliu@kittelson.com or by phone at (407)373-1129.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT Manager Like Liu at (407)373-1129 or lliu@kittelson.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: FDOT Manager Ennis Davis by phone at (386)943-5422, or by email at Ennis.Davis@dot.state.fl.us, or U.S. mail at Florida Department of Transportation, 719 South Woodland Boulevard, M.S. 501, DeLand, FL 32720. Information about this project is also available online at www.cflroads.com. Simply type 962200-1. in the search box, click “go” and then select the project.
